
OUR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM TODAY

To learn more about the new water filtration plant and the AAP process for approving funding for the new plant,  
visit http://www.ladysmith.ca/our-services/water/water-filtration, email: info@ladysmith.ca or call 250.245.6400. 

OUR WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM WITH THE NEW 
FILTRATION PLANT

Benefits of a new 
filtration plant:
•	Brings the system 
into compliance with 
Island Health (VIHA) 
requirements.

•	Eliminates concerns with 
turbidity because the 
new filtration process is 
designed to handle these 
conditions. This allows the 
Town to access both water 
sources all year long.

•	New filtration process 
removes harmful 
chlorination byproducts.

Challenges with our 
current system:
•	Emerging concerns related 
to increasing turbidity in 
our water sources, and 
chlorination byproducts.

•	Turbidity can interfere 
with the disinfection 
process, especially during 
winter months. When this 
happens the Town relies 
on a single water source.

•	Not in compliance with 
Island Health (VIHA) 
requirements.

Continued service to: 
•	Town of Ladysmith
•	Diamond Improvement 
District

•	Stz’uminus First Nation

Service to:  
•	Town of Ladysmith
•	Diamond Improvement 
District

•	Stz’uminus First Nation
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PROVIDING LADYSMITH WITH CLEAN, RELIABLE WATER FOR YEARS TO COME.
A NEW LADYSMITH WATER FILTRATION PLANT
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